
May 6, 2004 
 
Honorable Mayor and Members of   Regular Meeting of 
the Hermosa Beach City Council   May 11, 2004 
 

PRESENTATION OF BEACH CITIES TRANSIT PLAN DEVELOPED BY 
REDONDO BEACH 

 
Recommendation: 
 
That the City Council receive the presentation and provide direction to staff on how to proceed. 
 
Background: 
 
The attached report prepared by Mobility Advancement Group details the proposed system that 
would serve the beach cities.  The Beach Cities Transit Plan was approved conceptually by the 
Redondo Beach City Council at its meeting of May 4, 2004 and they directed their staff to return 
with a detailed implementation plan by August 16, 2004 (a copy of the Redondo Beach staff report 
is also attached). 
 
As you will recall, this issue has been before you several times during the last year.  We are 
presently operating on a month to month arrangement with the WAVE Program Partnership with 
Redondo Beach.  The proposal contained in the presentation would continue that arrangement 
until the implementation plan is completed in August and probably for some additional time to 
actually get a new program running. 
 
Manhattan Beach will be considering the same proposal in June. 
 
I have attached the recent memos and minutes on this issue for your reference in considering this 
issue. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Stephen R. Burrell 
City Manager 


